Leavers’ Book Project
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Dear P7A + P7B, Mr Murphy and I would like you to undertake a wee project over the next couple of weeks.  We would like to make a Leavers’ Book for you all, but we need everyone to contribute to make it successful. You can send your work into school via the school email address or send in in an envelope when you come to collect your Home Learning Packs. Miss Boyle is going to be helping us and we look forward to seeing your work and putting it altogether. If you are sending in via email, please send to Miss Boyle’s address below. 

If possible, could we have all contributions by: Friday 29th May. 
Email: gw11boylerachel3@glow.ea.sch.uk

SC

A4 paper-  no more than 2 sheets 
Can be handwritten/ or use technology 

Try and complete every section 

Be creative and imaginative 

Sections
Best memory of P7
Funniest memory of P7

Proudest Moment

Favourite Subjects

Write a slogan that would sum up St Michael’s 

Most looking forward to in the future
Where do you see yourself in 20 years time?
Top Tips for Secondary School

Any words of wisdom for fellow pupils
A message that you would like to leave for next year’s Primary 7

Any thank you messages for anyone that has helped you in school 

Nominate someone for an award – eg. Most likely to become a sportsperson, Most likely to become Prime Minister, Most likely to become a teacher - see the table attached and please complete 
Your signature to sign off your work
If you can think of any sections that you think could be included in your work, please add. 
We look forward to seeing your work and putting it altogether. Take care and keep safe until we meet again.
Mrs Devlin, Mr Murphy and Miss Boyle 
Award Page

	Award
	Nomination

	Most likely to become a sportsperson
	

	Most likely to become Prime Minister
	

	Most likely to become a headteacher
	

	Most likely to become a TV star
	

	Most likely to live in a different country 
	

	Most likely to save the planet
	

	Most likely to become a music star
	

	Most likely to become an artist 
	

	Most likely to become an actor/ actress of movies
	

	Most likely to become an author
	

	Most likely to become a scientist
	

	Kindest listener of P7
	

	Biggest heart of P7
	

	Most talkative member of P7
	

	Most likely to become a fashion designer
	

	Most likely to become the next tech whizz
	

	Friendliest member of P7
	

	P7 Drama Queen
	

	P7 Drama King
	

	P7 comedian of the year 
	

	P7 Dancing Disco Whizz
	

	P7 most helpful 
	

	Happiest member of P7
	

	Most likely to become a Youtuber
	

	P7 Most cheerful 
	


One nomination per award- please do not duplicate names.  Think across both P7A and P7B when completing your nominations. 
Baby Pictures
Please could you also look out, if you can, a baby photograph and send that in along with the Leavers’ Project when it is ready. If you could put your full name and class on the back of the photograph so that we can return it to you.  
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